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ZION NEWS 
THIS WEEK AT ZION  
Saturday, April 13   Loud Offering               
	 5:00 PM	 Worship Service
Sunday, April 14   Loud Offering             
	 8:00 AM	 Worship Service 
	 9:15 AM	 Sunday School  
	 9:15 AM	 Choir Rehearsal 
	 10:30 AM	 Worship Service — Sunday School Sings
Monday, April 15   Blood Drive 1:30-5:30 PM 
	 8:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall	  
	 1:30 PM	 Blood Drive 
	 6:00 PM	 Women’s Evening Bible Study  — Library
Tuesday, April 16                 
	 7:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall	  
	 8:00 AM	 Men’s Bible Study — Shawano’s Café 
	 9:00 AM	 LWR Mission Quilting — Fellowship Hall 
	 6:00 PM	 Church Council Meeting 
Wednesday, April 17    
	 8:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall 
	 5:00 PM	 Joyful Ringers Rehearsal
Thursday, April 18    
	 7:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall 
	 4:30 PM	 Girls Scouts #4723 Meeting — B24 
	 7:00 PM	 AA Meeting — Comfort Room
Friday, April 19  Office Closed  
Saturday, April 20                 
	 8:00 AM	 Spring Cleanup 
	 5:00 PM	 Worship Service
Sunday, April 21                 
	 8:00 AM	 Worship Service 
	 9:15 AM	 Sunday School 
	 9:15 AM	 Choir Rehearsal 
	 10:30 AM	 Worship Service  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  Barbara Bergum • Terry Fusek • Dejon Polzin 
Gerald Bartline • Adeline Holtz • Mary Huelskamp

FUNERAL 
Floyd R. Ross, Jr. (August 16, 1955-April 6, 2024) 

A funeral service will be at 11 AM on Mon., April 15, at 
Swedberg Funeral Home with Pastor Ludford officiating.  

swedbergfuneralhome.com/obituary/floyd-ross-jr
Jean “Jeannie” Rudie (June 7, 1944-April 10, 2024) 

A memorial service will be at 11 AM on Fri. April 26,  
at Swedberg-Wendt Funeral Home in Bonduel.  
swedbergfuneralhome.com/obituary/jean-rudie 

Please keep these families in your prayers.

SPRING CLEANUP Postponed  
Spring cleanup is postponed to Sat., April 20. 
Please consider lending a helping hand to this 
ZION project. The ZION Property committee 
appreciates everyone’s help this year!

ZION COMMUNITY BLOOD DRIVE 
ZION’s Blood Drive will be Mon., April 15,  
in the Narthex from 1:30 to 5:30 PM. You may 
complete questions online on the morning  
of April 15 only! Follow directions at  
communityblood.org/readydonor/ (*copy the code and 
bring it along.) Your other questions will be answered 
at your appointment time. Don’t forget your Photo ID. 
ZION’s Health Ministry committee thanks you!

STEWARDSHIP    
First quarter contribution statements were mailed or 
emailed this week. Please check your SPAM folder, if 
you did not receive yours. Also, please update the ZION 
office if you have a different email or mailing address by 
emailing zion@shawanozion.org or calling 715.526.2017.

SUNDAY SCHOOL STUDENTS SING 
Sunday School students will be singing at 10:30 AM 
Worship services on April 14 and May 12. The kids will 
also collect “loud offerings” on those weekends.  

ZION LUTHERAN CHURCH 
1254 S. Union Street, Shawano, WI 54166  

Pastor Scott: 715.558.5737 • Office: 715.526.2017 
zion@shawanozion.org • www.shawanozion.org 
A member congregation of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America

BOX SCORES

BULLETIN 
SPONSOR 

This week’s bulletin is 

Dorthy “Dot” Odden
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   VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
ZION’S SCUBA Vacation Bible School  
is for children currently in 4K-5th grade. 

VBS will be Aug. 5-8 from 9 AM to Noon. 
Adult and youth volunteers are needed.  

Watch for more details to come!

 

THANK YOU, REV. HANKERMEYER  
ZION welcomes our returning guest pastor from Green Bay, 
Rev. Ralph Hankermeyer, for the past two weekends. 
Thank you for conducting our Worship Services.

ZLCW’S BASKET SILENT AUCTION 
ZLCW will hold its Basket Silent Auction from April 13-21. 
Please bring donated baskets to the ZION Office by April 12 
and write down your name and basket theme. We look 
forward to friendly bidding in support of this fundraiser!

RENT-A-YOUTH  
Need help with a small project or clean  
up around your home? Does your car  
need detailing? Six ZION Youth are  
headed to New Orleans for the ELCA National Youth 
Gathering in July. They are for hire to raise funds for the 
trip! Contact Curt at 715.853.4999 to make arrangements.

RECYCLING FUNDRAISER 
Our ongoing aluminum can collection bin, located  
behind the garage, is a vital source of support for  
ZION Youth. Your generous donations, which must  
be in bags, are greatly appreciated. These donations 
directly contribute to the funds for ZION Youth.

GARDEN PLOTS AVAILABLE 
Plan to attend the Annual Meeting for Dreams of Green 
Community Garden is on, Tues., April 30, at 5:30 PM, 
and will be at ZION. Cost is $8 to reserve your plot(s). 
Sign-up sheets are available now at the Info Desk. Questions, 
call 715.544.8107 or email dreamsofgreen63@gmail.com 

HEALTH MINISTRY DIAPER DRIVE  
The Health Ministry committee is sponsoring a Diaper 
Drive in April. Please fill the box in the Narthex with baby 
diapers sizes 3-7. The diapers will go to the Snuggled with 
a Hug Diaper Bank, which supports families struggling 
financially to purchase diapers for their infants or toddlers. 
In Shawano, the diaper bank happens twice monthly at the 
First Presbyterian Church. Currently, 150 families enroll in 
the program here in the Shawano area. Thank you!

WEE CARE THANKS YOU!  
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all who supported our 
recent maple cookies sale. Your generosity and love for 
our community allowed us to sell out seventy-two dozen 
cookies, resulting in a profit of $534. This profit will cover 
the cost of Charlie’s County Market milk vouchers for four 
months. Your support is invaluable, and we look forward  
to your continued participation in our future endeavors. 
Our next cookie sale will be Crunchy Chocolate Chip  
on May 4-5. Blessings to you all.  

ZION MISSION QUILTERS  
The quilters need large pieces of fabric and bed sheets 
for the quilts they are making for Lutheran World Relief. 
Please think of them when cleaning out closets or fabric 
stashes. If you have questions, call Karen at 715.526.2445 
or Dorothy at 715.526.2650. 

HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS 
Are you graduating in 2024? ZION will honor our high 
school graduates on Sun., May 19, from 9-10:30 AM in 
the Fellowship Hall. If you can not make it, please contact 
Karen at 715.526.2445.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

HOLIDAY MARKETPLACE  
If you are interested in adding a new venue to your 2024 

calendar, please consider joining us on Sat., Nov. 16, 
at ZION for our Holiday Marketplace. For more info 

regarding registration and exhibitor details,  
please email dklspeechlady1@gmail.com or  

call Deb at 320.493.0284 or Mary Ann at 715.526.2420.

A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S

A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S
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